
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear Upper Adams School District Community: 
 
 
On March 13, 2020 Upper Adams School District closed schools and planned to begin Remote 
Learning on April 1, 2020 as a result of the spread of COVID-19.  It is with mixed emotions that we 
close out our school year on Wednesday, June 3, 2020, unlike any year in my educational career.  
Recently, you received a communication from your child(ren)’s building principal regarding details 
about how the school year will officially come to a close at each building and I hope these 
communications are helpful for you and your child(ren). 
 
As we wrap up the 2019-2020 school year, it is important to recognize and praise all our students and 
parents/guardians for the continued support and flexibility provided to assist our district faculty, staff, 
and administrators during the implementation of our Continuity of Education Plan for Remote 
Learning.  While we did not anticipate the initial impact COVID-19 would have on each of us, our 
families, communities, District, County, State, and Nation, we appreciate everyone doing their part to 
assist each other during this everchanging time.  Thank you for everything each of you continues to 
do during this challenging time.  I am very proud of our school community and I know we will 
continue to work together now and in the near future. 
 
Over the summer we will continue to share information with you about our plan for the 2020-2021 
academic school year.  We will share information on our district webpage www.upperadams.org so 
please continue to check the District webpage for the following information: 
 

• Updates on planning to return for the 2020-2021 academic school year 
• Locations for food and resources throughout the Upper Adams Community 
• Other important information to keep you informed 

 
Before I close this letter I would be remiss if I did not thank our district faculty, staff, Aramark 
employees, Chartwells employees, ESS employees, and administrators who planned and provided 
instructional experiences, food, assistance/support, and various events remotely to prepare our 
students for college and career.  I am very proud of everyone’s care and attention they provided our 
students and larger community.  Thank you for being Canner Strong in Canner Nation! 
 
Sincerely, 

Wesley T. Doll 
Wesley T. Doll  
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Wesley T. Doll, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 


